Present: Rosco, doug e, doug r, brenda, murray, gary, jane, make r, ken, sue, steve, carol, bob

- supper on sunday night--anyone who hasn't been asked to bring something should bring some goodies or something.
- 2. Dusco--The guy who is presently co-owner of Dusco Graphics wants to sell his share to his partner and start another (his own) typesetting shop and would like to make arrangements with us whereby he wars can send in tapes for us to run. People generally thought this would be okay, assuming we can charge lucrative prices for such services. The whole matter was deferred to contracts, to try to make further contact and work something out with him.
- Better Read--may have a book for us to do in the next two weeks. Ken to phone for more specific details and more definite.

Ken also phoned to order times family fonts.

- 4. Right to Strike--people decided that we'd offer to do negs and perhaps camera work for rts on a cost basis.
- 5. Toronto tripsters—a long discussion ensued on the advisability and necessity of sending three versus two people to the course in Toronto.

 The final outwome of the vote was 5 for 2, 3 for 3 with a few abstentions and disinterests. It was decided to leave the decision between Bob and Mike C. to decide which of them goes with Murray.
- 6. ward system -- it's apparent that 9 out of 10 alderpeople in Kitchener

don't want the ward system and are trying to get it thrown out on a technicality. There's going to be a committee-of-the-whole meeting on April 1st for further discussion on the ward system. We should send at least a large delegation to this meeting. It was also felt that we should have a meeting beforehand to discuss possibilities etc. of what we could do to make people aware of what's happening. Sue to organize a meeting for sometime next week.

7. CPC[ML) There was a long discussion of our growing antagonism to cpcml, which i wont reguritate here but people who were absent could read my notes. the outcome was that bob, steve and sue would draft a letter to cpcml outlining some of the differences and problems which we see; the letter wouldn't be a definite ban but would suggest the possibility—then we would await their response. Ken suggested that people should go to the things they put on so as to better understand them. The letter should be done by Wednesday so people can think about it before the general meeting on friday. Sue also suggested that people should be thinking/and reading other n-c work which is done here, since it is important to have a context for evaluation (besides the real world that is)

8.doug e--his course will be done soon. we suggested that, shough we couldn't guarantee him a job, he could come and hang around each day, and hope that there may be work for him to do.

9. somebody mentioned that the chevron is doing a 4-page tab on tuesday. that's it... i put the union business into the union minute book.